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19th April 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

YEAR 7 - ENRICHMENT WEEK 24th – 28th JUNE 2024 
 
We are so pleased to be able to run our Enrichment Week again. We have an exciting and varied week of 
activities planned for our students to experience, which extends their education, and experiences, beyond 
the classroom. 
 
A timetable of all sessions will be issued to students the week before, but the following gives details of any 
activities where a cost is incurred and/or parent permission required. 
 
Inflatables – in school 
The PE department have managed to secure the use of an inflatable obstacle course to be used in school as 

part of a carousel of PE activities that will take place in school. 

Dates: Monday 24th or Tuesday 25th June 
Other information: PE Kit to be worn. 
 
Crocky Trail, Chester 
Crocky Trail is an outdoor play paradise with lots of activities such as winding paths, tunnels, mazes and 
slides. The outdoor playland is set in acres of lush greenery and jam-packed with spine-tingling attractions. 
Dates: Wednesday 26th June      
Other information: PE Kit to be worn. Packed lunch required. Change of clothes recommended. Return 
within school hours.  
 
Attingham Park 
A combined Geography and Art activity. In the morning, students will be practicing their fieldwork skills in 
the natural environment. This is followed by an afternoon of Art taking inspiration from the surroundings. 
Dates: Thursday 27th or Friday 28th June 
Other information: PE Kit to be worn with old trainers/wellingtons and waterproofs required for the 
geography element of the day. Suntan lotion if appropriate. Packed lunch required. Return within school 
hours. 
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Chester Zoo 

This is a Science Trip to Chester Zoo which ties in with our summer topic on ecology.  Students will explore 

the park and exhibitions in small groups with a stop mid-day to eat packed lunch.  The zoo has strict rules 

on student numbers in the shops and therefore there will be no opportunity to purchase souvenirs or food. 

Dates: Thursday 27th or Friday 28th June 
Other information: School uniform to be worn with trainers or comfortable walking shoes.  Suntan lotion 
or raincoats as appropriate for weather conditions on the day. Packed lunch required. Departing school at 
8:30am (students will need to be in school for 8:20) and returning to school for approximately 4:00pm. 
 

The cost for the week is £60.00 
 
We have done everything we can to keep the costs as low as possible but hope that this represents 
excellent value for money for the trip and activities we facilitating. This is available on Parent Pay for 
payment. 
 
If you need to pay by cheque or cash, please request a barcode from natalie.riley@pri.318education.co.uk  
This can be taken to any PayPoint outlet. Payment can take up to 48 hours to show on Parent Pay. 
 
If your child is in receipt of the Pupil Premium grant, funding is not automatic for this week, so you must 
contact Lizzie Robey at pri-info@pri.318education.co.uk who can discuss what funding is available to you, if 
they haven’t already contacted you. 
 
The deadline for payment is 0900 on Monday 29th April 2024. 
 
It is important that you adhere to the payment deadline to allow time for all preparation and administrative 
tasks to be completed. It will not be possible to add your child after this date. 
 
We hope that your child enjoys this week of enriching activities. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr J Tudor 
Assistant Headteacher 
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